
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We are continuing our topic on ‘Things 

which fly’. We will be looking at the story 

Peter Pan and we will also be learning about 

chicks and other life cycles. We will be 

watching some live hen eggs hatch in our 

classroom. We hope to have lots of chicks!  
 

This Half Term Happy Birthday to  

      Lily-May        Sid           Lizzie-May     

 

Dates to remember 

• St George’s Day British Values Day 

Family Assembly 28.4.17 at 2.40pm 

• May day- School closed 1.5.17 

• May day Family Assembly 5.5.17 at 

2.40pm 

• British Values Focus Week 22.5.17-

24.5.17 

• Celebrations Assembly in hall 24.5.17 

at 9am, all welcome. 

• Early Years Open Afternoon 24.5.17 

• Whole School Trip to Preston Park  

Nursery closed 25.5.17 

• Inset day 26.5.17 

 

 

 

Please can I ask in the event of nice 

weather, parents apply sun cream to children 

before they arrive at school/nursery and 

send a cap and labelled bottle of sun cream 

into school to be reapplied at lunchtime if 

they are in school a full day.  

Reception children are invited to our trip 

to Preston Park on Thursday 25th May. We 

will be closed that day for Nursery 

children. We will arrange alternative 

sessions with affected families personally. 

Nursery children will visit Burnhill in July. 

More information will be sent out to 

parents later on in the term. 

Please could we ask that after half term to 

help prepare Reception for their move to 

Year 1, that they no longer bring toys into 

school each morning. We will also reinforce 

this message to children in class. Many 

Thanks. 

Our children are enjoying our new 

extended classroom. 


